February 28, 1983

Mr. Brian Moroney

Fort Collins Museum
200 Mathews

Fort Collins, CO 80524

Dear Mr. Moroney,

I enjoyed our conversation last week regarding the preser-
vation of Bill Hosack's works. SPACES is ready to put its support

behind any such activities, especially those which will preserve
the site intact.

We have, in previous years, coreesponded with someone who
may be helpful to your cause. She {s:

Nancy V. Gauss

Chief

Information Management
Colorado Preservation Office
Colorado Historical Society
1300 Broadway

Denver, CO 80208

We will be contacting herewith our support of the Hosack
work.

We Took forward to assisting you in this presefvation poeject.
Please keep us informed regarding your progress and your needs.

Sincerely,

Seymour Rosen
Director



